
 
 
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

Ridgefield Seeking Vietnam Veterans for Recognition Ceremony 

 

Ridgefield, CT, January 20, 2023 – Lt. Governor Susan Bysiewicz is planning to 

hold a recognition ceremony in Ridgefield this Spring to honor Vietnam Veterans 

from any branch of military service who were on active duty during the Vietnam 

War (1961-1975).  

 

In order to assist the Lt. Governor in compiling a list, the Town is requesting any 

veteran, no matter where they were stationed during the war, to contact the 

Town Clerk’s office at (203) 431-2785 or townclerk@ridgefieldct.org if they are 

interested in participating in the ceremony.  This applies to new residents of our 

Town as well as those who lived here during the Vietnam War. 

Please be prepared to provide your name, address, military branch of service, 

and email address.  
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TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD 

Office of the First Selectman 

Rudy Marconi 

400 Main Street 

Ridgefield, CT  06877 

Contact:  Wendy Gannon Lionetti 

townclerk@ridgefieldct.org 
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